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Happenings at the Eagle Nest
Don’t forget to turn in your Boxtops!  The deadline this month is January 24th.  The top two winners will receive a gift card to McDonalds.  February’s top person will receive a free pass to the Durham LIfe and Science Museum. The deadline for that is February 22nd.

Now that the weather is beginning to get cold, please remember to send your child to school in a jacket. Many times the students will go outside for PE or Recess.  We want to be sure students are bundled up. If your child loses their coat, remind them to check the lost and found items.


When your child is late or absent from school, be sure to send in a written note when your child returns to school. 

Don’t forget to “LIKE” us on Facebook. We often post updates and pictures of exciting news and events happening at South.


Our school’s Jump Rope for Heart event will be taking place in February!  Be on the lookout for information coming home with your child around the first of the month.
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In December, students who had $35 Eagle bucks enjoyed Popcorn and a Movie on the Big-Screen in the Gym!

For January, every Friday will be Hat Day! Students can pay $10 Eagle Bucks every Friday and wear a Hat all day at school!
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